
                                                                                                                                                                           

 
 

  
 

MEBAA Show Postponed to December 2022   
  

 
 
 
 
Over the past few months, we have been closely monitoring the impact of Covid-19 and our ability 
to stage a successful MEBAA Show in February 2021.  
 
After much consideration, as a result of the ongoing challenges with global border restrictions and 
lockdowns, we have decided to realign the MEBAA Show with its original dates and postpone it again 
to December 2022.  
 
All recent indications suggest that the business aviation sector will make a very strong recovery in 
the coming years and the MEBAA Show will play an important role in restoring confidence, driving 
collaboration and creating new opportunities for the sector. 
 
If you have any questions relating to the cancellation of the show, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to either me or my team. I look forward to welcoming the business aviation community back to 
Dubai in December 2022 - by working together we will ensure our industry’s recovery is stronger! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ali Ahmed Alnaqbi 
Founding & Executive Chairman 
Middle East & North Africa Business Aviation Association (MEBAA) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Address: Tarsus F&E LLC Middle East, Block B, Office 3103, Bldg. 7W, Dubai, UAE 

Phone: 04 603 3300 – Email: hello@mebaa.aero  

https://www.google.com/search?q=tarsus+f%26e+address&rlz=1C1GCEA_enAE895AE901&oq=tarsus+f%26e+address&aqs=chrome..69i57.15510j0j1&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
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